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PUBLIC NOTICE 

                                                                                                                  
Tuesday 28th September 2021 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD OPENING 

S.S. ERIN ROAD (SYNE VILLAGE), SIPARIA 
 

The Ministry of Works and Transport wishes to advise that S.S. Erin Road, Syne Village, between 

Gonzales Trace and Boodram Trace, Siparia is now open to the traveling public. Due to emergency 

slope stabilization works which commenced on Tuesday 17th August 2021 and was completed on 

Saturday 25th September 2021, a temporary solution was constructed for motorists.   

Please Note:  Only one lane of traffic will be permitted at this location during this time. 

 

Considering the above, motorists are advised to comply with the following: 

 Proceed with caution and observe all directional signs and barriers 

 Motorists should drive at a reduced speed on approaching the work zone 

 

The Ministry of Works and Transport is currently undertaking the necessary investigations and designs 

to implement a permanent solution within the next few months and regret any inconvenience caused. 

For further information, please visit the Ministry of Works and Transport’s website at www.mowt.gov.tt 

or call the PURE Unit at 638-2350/675-4052. 

      *** 

http://www.mowt.gov.tt/
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